
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Aurora on the 13th day of May, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at the Aurora 

Municipal Center, 575 Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, New York, 14052, at which hearing 

parties and interested citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard on a Site Plan application 

and a Special Use Permit application from VB BTSII, LLC and Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems, 

LLC D/B/A Verizon Wireless, for a telecommunication tower at 4399 Transit Road, PO Orchard 

Park, Town of Aurora, New York.   

All interested parties are entitled to be heard upon the said proposals at said public 

hearing. Copies of the proposals are available for review at the offices of the Town Clerk during 

normal business hours or on the Town website www.townofaurora.com 

 

http://www.townofaurora.com/

